Letter to the Editor
[bookmark: _GoBack]As the LEADERSHIP TITLE of CITY/TOWN, I know how important a healthy environment is to our local community. This Earth Day I call upon our community to prioritize actions to limit and eventually End Plastic Pollution. As a community we can no longer afford to contribute to this problem. Our children deserve to grow up healthy and in an environment free of plastic waste. Single use plastics in particular are becoming a significant threat to the environment and to our health and wellbeing. Our community must address this issue head on.  
Plastic pollution is a big problem not only in our community, but around the world. It impacts the food we eat, the water we drink, the open space we share, and the oceans that cover our planet. It is essential that we reflect on and reduce the amount of plastics that we consume and that we endeavor to remove the plastic waste that already exists in our environment.
That’s why I’m participating in Earth Day Network’s Global Day of Conversation and leading a roundtable discussion on DATE on the impacts and solutions to the problem of plastic pollution. We must ensure a clean and safe environment for generations to come.
I expect a robust discussion at the roundtable which will include some of our community’s foremost experts such as NAMES OF ATTENDEES/TITLES. With this action, NAME called upon everyone in the community to do their part to protect the environment, not only on Earth Day, but every day.
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